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Thank you for your time and efforts to work with the whole population of our blessed 

state.  I vehemently oppose this bill.  This bill takes equal rights and love they 

neighbor to a new unconstitutional level. By the mere suggestion of 'stimulate the 

development of nondiscriminatory courses of study or parts of courses' this bill is at 

risk for infringing on the public's religious freedoms.   

 

I also feel that an unassociated distant group of people cannot properly determine the 

needs of a particular community.  That is why the school board exists and the 

decision of implementing new courses of study should always fall to the community 

parents and school boards.  A good example is our Federal Constitution and how it 

relegates certain powers to the federal government and the rest to the states - 

because the states know best the state needs.  Similarly, the states need to relegate 

the individual communities with the larger share of and power to those elected, 

appointed, and living in each communities. 

 

Please keep the distant bureaucracy out of our school, by voting no on SB 1583. 


